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E,— DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
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Transmittal Letter from the Office of Presidential Complaint Center, Malacanang,

Manila
1 message

Wildlife Resources Division BMB <wrd@bmb.gov.ph> Tue, Aug 17, 2021 at 9:43 AM

To: denr mimaropa <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>
Cc: pcc <pcc@malacanang.gov.ph>, Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/Madam,
Greetings!
Please see attached file and kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you and best regards.
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Wildlife Resources Division

Biodiversity Management Bureau (BMB)

Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
North Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines

Tel. No.: (©2) 8-925-8946 / 8-925-8953
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